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Dear Friends, 	
 
The beginning of September is THE SADDEST DAY OF THE YEAR for 
many parents. It’s the day their children should go back to school. However, if 
they can’t afford the basic uniform and pen/paper pad, they can’t go. So many 
get no education.  
 
THANKS to your donations we are able to help send the 130+ kids in the 
village back to school with some of the necessary school supplies and 
backpacks.  
 
THANKS to your donations we are able to feed these children in the 
Gitamaruka village through our porridge ministry. 
 
THANKS to your donations we can make their lives fun with some basic 
sports supplies. 
 
THANKS to your donations the parents feel encouraged in the challenges of 
raising kids in one of the poorest countries in the world.  
 
I always tell our church:  

We can’t do everything but we can do something 
We can’t help everyone but we can help someone 

 
Thank you for helping us take care of our eight orphans and the 130+ kids in 
the village. Each is precious in the sight of the Father of the Fatherless.  
 
Pastor H. Rey 
 
P.S…..please ask the Lord to make a way for me to get back to Nick’s Place 
(Home of Hope). Obviously with Covid 19, my original plans have been 
drastically changed regarding going there. But good Lord willing, I will make it 
back soon.  


